
COPY FOR MR. HEINEMAN 

December 28, 194-8 

Br. George S. Messersmith 
44 Genova 
Mexico Cit:>, Mexico 

Dear Mr. Messersmith: 

Please find enclosed & copy of a letter sent by Mr. 
Brosens to Mr. Heineman, dated November 30, 194&# indicating 
that Mr. Traube of the "Normalization" Department of Cade 
Wight be available to help the Mexican Light with the reor­
ganisation of its commercial department. Z recall having 
shown you copy of this letter during your stay in New York, 
but I am not sure whether yon took this copy with you to Mexico. 
I an therefor amending you another copy of this letter, as you 
may wish to write to Mr. Brosens in connection with Mr. Traube1s 
possible trip to Mexico. 

Z suppose that you agree that,pending your decision re*» 
garding Mr. Traube, I discontinue my conversations with Mr. 
Frost of the Consolidated Edison of lew York regarding the 
possibility of sending one of their expert to Mexico. 

Believe me, dear Mr. Messersmith, with best personal 
regards, 

Faithfully^ ours, 

Max Lorie* 
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